


































 

SENSITIVE - INTERNAL

A paper setting out proposals to work with Housing Diversity Network on a new 
Board Trainee development programme was presented to the Board who agreed 
to go forward with the pilot which, it was hoped would develop a number of external 
candidates for positions within the Riverside governance community and would 
benefit a number of colleagues by equipping them with the skills to join other Boards 
as NED’s.  
 
 
 
 




